REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

CANNIZARO HOUSE, LICENSING SUB-COMMITTEE HEARING 3*° JUNE

The Licensing Team has received an application for additional information regarding the above
hearing.

The request for information was made by Mr Jeremy Hudson, solicitor acting for some of the
objectors to the application, the request being as follows: “all Temporary Event Notices received
by the Council in relation to the Hotel in the past 3 years.”

The Licensing Manager has decided that the information requested that is not subject to the Data
Protection Act can be provided and is listed as follows:

Number of Temporary Events in the Last Three Years: 3

2015
e 20:00 on 28" TO 02:00 29™ March 2015: the sale by retail of alcohol, the supply of alcohol
to club members, late night refreshment and regulated entertainment. 250 People in
attendance.
2014

18:00 to 21:00 on 21% June 2014: the sale by retail of alcohol and regulated entertainment:
150 people in attendance.

12:00 to 20:00 on 28™ June 2014: regulated entertainment: 100 people in attendance

As this information is to be used at a public hearing, it should be distributed to all interested
parties and the members of the sub-committee as additional information.

Stephen Beedell

Licensing Officer
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